
Dates for your Diary 

5th  - 16th July Health and Fitness Fortnight 

12th - 14th July Y6 Patterdale Residential  

15th July 
Sports Day - Nur / Rec / Y1 / Y2 

(Rescheduled) 

16th July Sports Day - Y3 / Y5 / Y6 (Rescheduled) 

19th July Transition Days Rec - Y5 (Rescheduled) 

20th July Sports Day - Y4 (Rescheduled) 

21st July Year 6 Leavers Event - 9:15am 

22nd July School closes - Summer Break 

Music Tuition - September 2021 – Years 3-6 only 
At Broadoak, we are proud to have a strong musical ethos 
within school.  Salford’s Music and Performing Arts 
Service (MAPAS) offer a superb music service with 
peripatetic instrumental tuition for individual pupils, 
whereby children are given the opportunity to play a 
musical instrument throughout the year.   
We offer a range of musical tuition: clarinet/flute/
recorder, drums, guitar, piano/keyboard and violin. In 
some cases, we have instruments in school that pupils 
may borrow free of charge (mainly flute and clarinet) – 
please ask for details. 
The cost of these lessons need to be met by parents and 
the charges next year will be held at £5.50 - £8.00 per 
week, depending on the length of the tuition session and 
number of pupils per session. All payments must be made 
half-termly in advance via ParentPay.  
If you wish for your child to have music lessons and are 
willing to pay for the cost of the lessons, please email the 
School Business Manager 
sarah.stephenson@salford.gov.uk  by Monday 19th July 
2021. 
If your child already has music lessons, we will assume 
that they will be continuing in September unless you let 
us know otherwise by email also.   
We will contact all parents over summer holidays to let 
you know if your child has secured a place. Due to the 
demand to play certain instruments, it may be that your 
child’s name will need to be placed on a waiting list.   

Friday 9th July 

Website: www.broadoak.salford.sch.uk 
Email: broadoak.primaryschool@salford.gov.uk 

Twitter: https://twitter.com/Broadoak_PS 

Annual Reports / Teachers for Next Year 
Today, you should have received a copy of your 
child’s annual report and a letter informing you of 
your child’s class teacher for next year.  If you 
have not received these, please contact the school 
office and we will make arrangements to ensure 
you have the necessary information. 

Sports Day 
As a result of poor weather, we were forced to 
postpone the sports days this week.  Please see 
the Dates for the Diary section for the re-
scheduled dates.  Please could I remind parents 
that on these days, the children should come in 
wearing the appropriate colour T-shirt.   

Wrap Around Care based at Broadoak 
Happy Days out of school club has been supporting 
children and families at Broadoak for 23 years. They 
have announced that they will be closing at the end of 
the summer term as Carol Collier, the owner, is retiring. 
We would like to take this chance to thank Carol and her 
team for all of the support they have given to the school 
over the years. They will be missed. 
We are also pleased to announce that from September 
2021, PlayKidds Ltd will operate wrap around care for 
both before and after school based from our KS1 hall. 
They are an independent provider but we will continue 
to work closely with them.  
The club will operate from 7am until School starts and 
then after school until 5.30pm, Monday to Friday and 
Term time only. A holiday club will still be offered  from 
their Moorside Road setting. 
The fees will be £5 for breakfast club and £9 for after 
school club. They will provide care activities and ensure 
the children have Breakfast before school. After school, 
they will provide care activities and a healthy snack until 
5.30pm. 
Please contact PlayKidds directly for any enquiries at 
info@playkidds.co.uk with details of your care needs 
and they will get back to you.  

Transition Days (Reception to Year 6) 
Due to bubble closures, the rescheduling of sports 
day, and a rising number of positive Covid19 cases 
within school, it has been necessary to adjust our 
transition days.  These will now be completed over 
one day, on Monday 19th July.  These will still 
provide the children with the opportunity to meet 
their class teacher and visit their new classrooms 
and we are sure it will be a positive experience for 
the children. 

Sponsored Event  
Due to the challenges of bubble closures and end 
of term arrangements, we have taken the decision 
to postpone our sponsored event until the 
Autumn Term.  Details will follow next term. 

After School Clubs - Autumn Term 
It is our intention to re-start our extra curricular 
provision in September.  We will offer clubs linked 
to various areas of the curriculum.  Details of these 
will be shared at the start of the Autumn Term. 
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